
‘Nurturing Excellence in the Heart of the City.’ 

 
 
 
                
                                                                                           

                                                                                                    
   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

TUESDAY 26th 

SEPTEMBER 

2.30pm – 

4.30pm 

& 

5.30pm – 

7.30pm 
 

  

All students from 4th class and 

up and their families are 

welcome to join us.  

 

You will have a chance to 

experience a flavour of what 

our vibrant and caring school 

community has to offer.  

 

Our school is accessible by 37, 

39, 39A and 70 bus and by the 

LUAS Red and Green line at 

Smithfield and Grangegorman. 


